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Buckinghamshire Council

Town and Country Planning Act 1990, Section 192

Lawful Development Certificate - Proposed use: Granted

Applicant Carole Wood

Application number 22-00138-LDCP

Application received 7 October 2022 00:00

Decision date 25 December 2022 00:00

Site address 7A, CHILTERN ROAD, MARLOW, SL7 2PW

Use/development New driveway and steps to house

We certify that on the date of the application, the proposed use or operations
described in the application and supporting plans were lawful for the purposes of
S.192 of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990.

The application is granted due to the following reason(s):

The development would comply with the requirements of Class F of Part One of the
General Permitted Development Order.

This decision is based on the following approved plans:

Planning application related documents

Document reference Description Date received

Proposed Floor Plan Floor plan - proposed 7 October 2022 15:12

proposed site plan Site plan - proposed 7 October 2022 15:12

Proposed elevation 2 Elevations - proposed 7 October 2022 15:12

Proposed elevation 3 Elevations - proposed 7 October 2022 15:12
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Site location

Notes:

Enquiries regarding this document should include the application number and be
sent to:

Email

planning.digital@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

Post

Steve Bambrick, Director, Planning & Environment,
Buckinghamshire Council,
Planning, Buckinghamshire Council, Gatehouse Rd, Aylesbury HP19 8FF
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Download as PDF (https://buckinghamshire.bops.services/api/v1/planning_applications/22-00138-
LDCP/decision_notice.pdf)
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